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September 2021 Newsletter 

          From the office... 

 

August just blew right by, and here we are in Septem-

ber already. Naples Preschool Academy  wants to 

welcome everyone to our school. The next few 

months are going to be very busy, with lots of new 

activities for your children and new songs to be 

learned. Please remember to label all of your child 

belongings, we have a lot of the same water bottles.  

Dates to Remember 

Sept. 6th…….……...NPA Closed, Labor day 

Sept. 14th ….Grandparents Day celebration 

Sept.14th….….....Parent Orientation 6-7 pm 

Sept. 16th……..……………………. No VPK 

Sept. 27th…….……………………...No VPK 

Grandparents Day Celebration 

 Grandparents, drop your grandkids off at school and 

have a little morning treat, at the front door. They will 

have a little special gift for you. 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late 

pick up fee will be applied to those who pick up after 

5:30. The fee is $12 per 5-minute increment. If to 

many late pick-ups are encountered, this may result 

in termination of services.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  



 

Parents if your child is sick, Please keep them 

home. 

I understand you have to work, but we are try-

ing really hard to keep everyone safe and 

healthy. 

Every night the teachers take extra care in 

cleaning the room, and during the day several 

times. 

With everyone working together we will get 

through this. 

Please wear mask if you have to enter the 

school, and we have hand sanitizer.  

  

 Thank you for all your cooperation! 



                Happy 

              Birthday 

 
      JanPablo R  9/10  5 years old 

                Mia V  9/12 5 years old 

                        Julia L  9/14 1 year old 

                                 Richard C  9/19 5 years old 

                                            Abigail B  9/26 5 years old 



                                  Infant News 

Hello September it is a great month to make new 
memories and take new steps, My name is Ms, Tay 
I have been the assistant teacher in the school for 
the summer and the infant teacher ,sadly I will be 
leaving for Georgia this September to finish my 
bachelor's degree , working here for the summer 
was great thank you for the memories and opportu-
nities. I will miss you guys so much see you next 
summer :) 
 
The infant room will be learning many new things. I 
can't wait for you guys to meet the new infant 
teacher…...LOTS OF LOVE Tay. 

 



                              One’s News 

 
      Hello September ,I am happy to start a 
new month and make new memories, My 
name is Tiffany Amaral. I'm from Rhode Is-
land and I'm so happy to be in the Florida 
sun and be at NPA taking care of all your 
little ones. This month we will be learning a 
lot of things like the letter M, S, and F , 
numbers 1-3 and the color red. I am so 
happy to meet yall and make new memo-
ries.  
          Thank you …. LOVE , Miss. Tiffani                    
 



                                  Two’s News 

 

First month of the school year is already over, let 
us dive right into September. 
The theme for this month is “You are the apple of my 
eye.” The curriculum consists of students learning 
about the letters Mm.Ss and Ff. Numbers 1, 2 and 3. 
The color red and circles. Sadly we had to say Good-
bye to our two friends Easton and Ryker who have 
moved up to the 3s classroom, they will be missed but 
will have lots of fun in their new classroom.  

 
 Miss Marie 



                                Three’s News 

Hello, September  
 We are going to have a great month , we're officially 
back in our classroom and we're so excited to make 
memories and have fun….. This month we are welcom-
ing our new friends Ryker and Easton to our classroom 
and welcome to our tribe! We are happy to have 
you.  This month we will be learning how to spell our 
name and slowly get into writing them. We will also be 
learning about the letters M,S and F and our numbers. 
Please parents bring extra clothes for your kids and 
make sure all their items have their name on it. 
 
               Love , Ms. Loissa 



            VPK NEWS A & B 

Our VPK classes are off to a great start. The children 

are learning the rules of the class and starting to 

make friendships. Hopefully they are singing our 

morning songs to you at home. We are working on 

writing our first name, so please help them at home. 

If you have any concerns please talk to your child's 

teacher or Miss. Sam /Mrs. Janet. To a great school 

year. September 14th , 6-7pm we will have our parent 

orientation.  

Ms. Carol, Mrs. Suerene and Miss. Olga 


